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       June 4, 2025 

Subject: HUD is Seeking Nominations for the Tribal Intergovernmental Advisory Committee  

Dear Tribal Leader:  

HUD has published a Federal Register Notice, to solicit nominations for future members of its 

Tribal Intergovernmental Advisory Committee (TIAC). Selected nominees will serve a two-year 

term, beginning January 2026.   

HUD invites Tribes to nominate Tribal representatives to serve on the TIAC. Nominees must 

meet the criteria described in the Notice and nominations must be submitted on or before July 

18, 2025. To submit a nomination, please go to Regulations.gov and press the blue Comments 

button. You can either upload a document or type the name of the person that you would like to 

nominate in the comment box and provide any additional documentation. 

 

In determining who to select, HUD will take into consideration several factors, such as 

geographic location and size of Tribe.  To be eligible, the nominee must be a duly elected or 

appointed Tribal leader or Tribal employee (employees of a Tribally Designated Housing Entity 

are not eligible). 

Further details can be found in the Notice. Nominations must be submitted to Regulations.gov by 

July 18, 2025. If you have any questions, please contact Nicholas Zolkowski at 

nicholas.c.zolkowski@hud.gov.  

Thank you for your continued support of the TIAC and housing programs in Indian Country. 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

Erna F. Reeves 

Acting Deputy Assistant Secretary  

  for Native American Programs 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2025/05/19/2025-08838/tribal-intergovernmental-advisory-committee-request-for-members-nominations
https://www.regulations.gov/document/HUD-2021-0068-0063
https://www.regulations.gov/commenton/HUD-2021-0068-0063
mailto:nicholas.c.zolkowski@hud.gov

